COVID-19 Exposure Control Mitigation and Recovery Plan

Statement Regarding Commitment

In the wake of COVID-19, we want to assure you that now, more than ever, our commitment to providing a
clean and safe environment for your services is of utmost importance to us. While we always strive to provide
the most sanitary conditions, you will notice some changes to our operations as we strive to take every
precaution possible to limit risks.

Clients:

- Self screen for symptoms of COVID-19 before your appointment. If for any reason you suspect that you or
someone you have been in contact with is ill, please contact Esthetic Society ASAP to cancel your appointment.
- Arrive to your appointment alone. Minors and those with disabilities may be accompanied by a caregiver. No
pets unless certified service animals.

- Wait to enter until notified by your Esthetician. You will receive a text or phone call when we are ready for you
to enter the studio. Please keep in mind that we will be disinfecting all hard surfaces and touch points between
each client.

- Please wear a cloth face mask/covering when entering the studio. If you do not arrive with a mask, one will be
provided for you for a fee to cover additional PPE costs.

- Once notified that your service provider is ready, you will be greeted at the door and asked to proceed to the
restroom to wash your hands for 20 seconds prior to your service or offered hand sanitizer at our sanitation
station.

- Strongly encouraged to use either touchless (Apple Pay) or Credit/Debit.

Studio:

- We will be cleaning and disinfecting all touch points between each service including treatment room,
bathroom, check out station, door handles, etc .

- Product testers, magazines, and blankets will be removed from the studio to reduce touch points that cannot
be disinfected.

- Linens, sheets and protective covers will have a new look and functionality of being more hygienic or
disposable.

- Complimentary beverages will still be available, by request only.

- On the rare chance that your time in the studio is overlapped by another client, we ask that you please adhere
to social distancing inside common areas by maintaining a distance of 6 ft.

Staff:

- Caitlin Grimm will be the COVID-19 site supervisor for Esthetic Society monitoring and providing training to
any contractors or service providers, including herself.

- Daily health screenings for personal symptoms of COVID-19 including monitoring for signs of fever before
the start of services.

- Utilizing both existing and new forms of personal protection equipment including wearing masks at all times,
as well as gloves and full face shields while in the treatment room.

-As always, service providers will wash their hands for at least 20 seconds before and after providing a service,
as well as after using the restroom.

- If any service provider exhibits signs or symptoms of COVID-19 the studio will immediately be closed and the
service provider will be placed in a private room and asked to continue wearing their face mask. We will then
notify the Washington Department of Health before reopening.

- If any service provider is diagnosed with COVID-19 they will be required to isolate for 14 days prior to
returning to the studio. Anyone that has come in close contact with the service provider will be contacted
about their possible exposure and the studio will be closed until it is thoroughly cleaned and disinfected.



